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I am writing today in OPPOSITION to HB 3076.  This bill seems wasteful of tax 

payers money and is unnecessary.  FFL holders already go through a rigorious 

process to assure they are held to the highest standards.  This bill, will eventually, 

create more red tape for law abiding dealers and gun owners that will do nothing to 

help reduce firearm crimes or criminals.  If the intend is to reduce gun violence, then 

there should be stiffer penalties for criminals.  Oregon needs to get tough on crime 

and stop all the soft penatlies.  Our elected officials needs to stop trying to come after 

those who abide by the law and look at those who frequently don't. I urge you to vote 

NO on this bill.  


